
 

 
 

Call for Papers 

“Health and Well-Being in Amish Society: A Multidisciplinary Conference” 

June 6-8, 2019 

The international conference will focus on health, healing, health care, and individual and 
community welfare and well-being in Amish life. Since at least 1964, with the publication of the 
essay “Genetic Studies of the Amish,” by Victor McKusick, John Hostetler, and Janice Egeland, 
scholars have identified the unique contribution that Amish communities play in advancing 
medical knowledge. In the years since then, clinical studies, ethnographic research, and creative 
new avenues for providing health care have flourished with the active participation of the Amish. 
The conference will highlight topics such as genetics, culturally appropriate care, Amish 
understandings of healing and well-being, mental health, alternative and complementary 
medicine, preventive medicine, health and Amish spirituality, insurance, aging, and death and 
dying. Speakers will address cultural resources for, as well as barriers to, health and well-being. 

Conference planners welcome proposals from scholars and practitioners working in disciplines 
such as social science, medicine, public policy, and human services. Proposals may address the 
conference theme, other aspects of Amish life, or other traditional Anabaptist groups. Proposals 
for papers, panel discussions, or poster sessions are acceptable. 

Specifications: A clear statement of topic, methods, and significance (350 words or fewer) and a 
one- to two-page résumé of the presenter 

Submission: By e-mail attachment to amish2019@etown.edu 

Deadline: October 1, 2018 

Decision: December 1, 2018 
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